KIDDE

e COMMERCIAL

8" May 2025

To: Whom It May Concern

Subject: Kilsen KL731A (Addressable Optical Detector) Last Production Batch and Price

Dear Sir/ Madam

As you would know the Kilsen addressable range is officially end of life in December’2024. However, on a special request
and as an exception we are producing a final batch (limited quantity) of Kilsen KL731A (Addressable Optical Detector).

This final batch is only possible at a higher price due to the following reasons:
e Significant higher component costs which are quite aged and not easily available on the market anymore
e Additional costs to restart the production line and supply chain (which was earlier dismantled / stopped)
e Additional costs related to certification and other factors to support this extended period

Hope this is understandable and appreciate the extra effort done to make this last production batch.
If there are any questions or further explanations needed, please feel free to contact your local account manager. This

letter is sent to you without any adverse acknowledgment and with reservation of all rights.

Thanking you,
Yours Sincerely,

Nigel Braganza
Product Management Group Leader
Kidde Commercial



